Centennial Guild
A chapter of the 
Mason Health Foundation
Who Are We and What Do We Do
We are a small (but mighty) group of women dedicated to raising funds to award scholarships to anyone living or working in Mason County who is seeking an education in the medical field. 
Established in 1989, our guild originally aimed to donate funds or items to the hospital. One of our beloved members, Kristi Armstrong, an RN at Mason General Hospital, provided invaluable insights into the “little things” that patients and staff needed, guiding our projects and efforts.
In 2016, we experienced a tremendous loss when Kristi passed away. Her passion for her work, her patients, and the hospital left a significant void in our hearts and within the staff at Mason General. In her honor, we unanimously decided to shift our focus from donations to scholarships. Thus, the Centennial Guild Scholarship was created to help students ease the cost of their education in the medical field.
We offer scholarships to anyone living or working in Mason County who is studying in the medical field. Applicants can be of any age, whether just out of high school, in college, starting a new career, or seeking advancement in their current position.
We sincerely hope you will consider applying through our fillable application form. The application directions are included in the form, and submissions are due by April 27, 2025.
We are a 501(c)(3) organization. If you have any questions about our group, our scholarship selection process, or how we can assist, please contact us at:
centennialguild@yahoo.com
